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Our New Value for the Summer Term 

Our school value for this half term is ‘Responsibility’ 

 
 

Join us in Prayer 

Today we rejoice in the salvation of the world. 

Christ is risen; let us arise in him!  

Christ enters a new life; let us live in him! 

Christ has come forth from the tomb; 

let us shake off the fetters of evil!  

The gates of hell are open, 

the powers of evil are overcome! 

In Christ a new creation is coming to birth, 

Alleluia! 

Lord, make us new, 

Alleluia! 

Amen. 

 

 

 

 



 

PE days for Summer Term 
N/R – Thursday. Outdoors day – Mondays  
Year 1- Mondays and Wednesdays  

Year 2 (Mr Howard’s class) – Tuesdays and Thursdays 

Year 2/3 (Mrs Douglass’ class) – Tuesdays and Thursdays  
Year 4/5 – Tuesday and Friday (basketball) 

Year 6 – Wednesday and Friday (swimming) 

 

After School Clubs 

The same offer of clubs will continue this half term.  If your child is currently attending, you do not 

need to let us know this time. However, if they want to withdraw from any clubs then please do inform 

Mrs Watson in the school office. There remain some empty spaces in some clubs. 

Netball Thursday  Open to all Lunchtime 

Football Thursday Y4-6 3.15-4.15pm 

Basketball Friday Y3-6 3.15-4.15pm 

SATS Tuesday Y6 3.15-4.15pm 

French Tuesday Open to all 3.15-4.15pm 

Board games Tuesday Open to all 3.15-4.15pm 

*If your child would like to join in on the lunchtime netball club they should bring with them some 

trainers, if they are not dressed for PE that day. 

School Payments 

We ask that school payments are made as promptly as possible. Music lessons should be paid weekly.  

Uniform 

Please can we remind parents that we expect perfect school uniform on non-PE days. Leggings are not 

permitted. Outdoor PE kits should be school colours only.  

Nursery and Reception spaces 

We still have spaces available for September Nursery and Reception classes. Please call Mrs Watson in 

the school office if you have a child of this age and are interested, or pass this information on to 

friends and neighbours who are looking for a school place. 

Safety 

Please can we remind parents that it is not permissible to drop children off on the yard and leave them 

before 8.45am. Please also note that we are trying to promote the yard as a NO MOBILE PHONE 

ZONE. So please try to keep your phones in pockets and out of sight. Any phones brought into school 

should be left in the school office for the day. Thank you.  

Well Done! 

Very well done to the Year 6 children, who have taken part in the SATS this week. Thank you for your 

hard work and may we also extend thanks to your parents who have encouraged you all the way! 

Coffee Morning 

The PTA are hosting a coffee morning on Friday 20th May. 9.15am in the school hall or outside weather 

permitting. Everyone welcome!  

Ice-Lolly Sale 

The Year 6 children will be selling ice-pops and lollies at break time on Monday, to raise funds for bus 

travel for school trips. Children should bring 50p to school that day if they would like to purchase one. 

Diary dates 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 20th May Parents and Carers Coffee Morning 9.15am in school 

hall. 

Monday 23rd May Year 1 Botanical Gardens trip 

Friday 27th May Whole School 3.15pm Break up for Whit Half 

Term 

Monday 6th June Whole School Jubilee Day School remains closed 

Tuesday 7th June Whole School School re-opens for all 

Street Party Celebration.  


